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Update in Gynecologic Oncology, An Issue of Obstetrics and Gynecology Clinics - E-Book Feb 18 2022 This
issue of the Obstetrics and Gynecology Clinics provides an update in Gynecologic Oncology.
Vulvar/Vaginal, cervical, uterine, and ovarian cancer are all covered, along with early detection and
screening, and genetics and hereditary risk. There is also an article on trends in cancer care in North
America, which discusses cancer care and cost and sustainability as well as practice evloution.
Family Practice Guidelines, Third Edition May 29 2020 Winner, Third Place, AJN Book of the Year Awards
2014, Advanced Practice Nursing ìBoth editors have done a wonderful job in building upon the previous
versions of this book to create an exceptionally comprehensive resource... Healthcare continues to evolve
at an extremely fast pace and it is with excellent resources like this that primary care providers can
continue to provide quality care." Score: 100, 5 stars--Doodyís Medical Reviews Praise for the Second
Edition: "This textbook provides comprehensive coverage of primary care disorders in an easy-to-read
format and contains invaluable step-by-step instructions for evaluating and managing primary care
patients. . . [It] belongs in every NP and PA's reference library. I highly recommend this wonderful
textbook." -Maria T. Leik, MSN, FNP-BC, ANP-BC, GNP-BC President, National ARNP Services, Inc. "Family
Practice Guidelines is an excellent resource for the busy clinician. It offers succinct, comprehensive
information in an easy format that is particularly useful for quick reference. This text is useful for
general practice settings as well as specialty care." -Anne Moore, APN; WHNP/ANP-BC; FAANP Vanderbilt
University This is a comprehensive family practice resource for primary care clinicians, providing
current national practice guidelines for a high-quality standard of care for patients across the life
span in outpatient settings. It includes individual care guidelines for adult, child, pregnant, and
geriatric patients; health promotion and dietary information; procedure guidelines; national resources;
and comprehensive patient teaching guides. This third edition includes updated national treatment
guidelines throughout, including the most recent cardiology guidelines (JNC 8), seven new protocols,
revised procedure guidelines a new chapter on pain management guidelines for patients with opioid
addiction, and patient teaching sheets in print and PDF formats. The guide includes 268 disorder
guidelines organized by body system, presented in outline format for easy access. Each disorder includes
definition, incidence, pathogenesis, predisposing factors, common complaints, signs/symptoms, subjective
data, physical exam and diagnostic tests, differential diagnosis, plan of care including medications, and
follow-up care. Of special note are highlighted "Practice Pointers" containing critical information and
"Individual Considerations" at the end of each disorder that provide specialty care points for pediatric,
pregnant, and geriatric populations. This resource includes: 151 Patient Teaching Guides 19 Procedure
guidelines Routine health maintenance guidelines Appendices covering special diets, normal lab values,
and dental issues
Donald School Textbook of Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology Jan 05 2021
Ultrasonography in Gynecology Feb 06 2021 Offers guidance on the use of ultrasonography in a clinical
setting, covering benign and malignant gynecological disease and infertility.
Reconstructive and Reproductive Surgery in Gynecology Mar 19 2022 New thinking and advances in surgery
have revolutionized the diagnosis and treatment of common gynecologic conditions such as endometriosis,
uterine fibroids, utero-vaginal prolapse, urinary incontinence, ovarian neoplasms, and adhesions. In
treating these conditions, there is an increasing realization that fertility preservation should be a
princi
Pediatric Gynecology Sep 13 2021 This richly-illustrated book is a reader-friendly reference guide on
pediatric gynecology covering both congenital and acquired conditions. Discussing a broad range of
conditions from ovarian cysts and endometriosis to disorders of sexual development and breast disorders,

this book presents the topics in a concise manner using a practical approach. Each chapter is divided
into sections that cover all aspects of the topic including radiology, surgery and clinical aspects and
the text is accompanied by ample images.The book will be of use to general surgeons, pediatricians,
pediatric surgeons, pediatric endocrinologists, pediatric urologists, obstetricians and gynaecologists.
New Dimensions In Women's Health Mar 07 2021 New Dimensions in Women's Health, Fifth Edition, offers a
practical approach to understanding the health of women-all races, ethnicities, socioeconomic status,
cultures, and orientations. Objective and data-driven, the Fifth Edition provides solid guidance for
women to optimize their well-being and prevent illness and impairment. Each chapter of this book
comprehensively reviews an important dimension of a woman’s general health and examines the contributing
epidemiological, historical, psychosocial, cultural/ethical, legal, political, and economic influences.
Important Notice: The digital edition of this book is missing some of the images or content found in the
physical edition.
Guidelines for Nurse Practitioners in Ambulatory Obstetric Settings Mar 27 2020 ìThe authors have
crafted a very user-friendly set of guidelines, identifying the steps in assessment of patients for
risks, outlining the objectives for care from preconception through postpartum, and addressing care for
pregnant HIV positive womenÖ[the book] includes avenues to electronic resources to assist them in
accessing the newest information in ever-evolving and changing practice environments.î óJoellen W.
Hawkins, RNC, PhD, FAAN Professor Emeritus, Boston College Connell School of Nursing Writer in Residence,
Simmons College, School of Nursing and Health Sciences "This is a concise, yet comprehensive book. I
would recommend that any advanced practice nurse working in obstetrics have it on the bookshelf. It could
also be used as protocol manual for small practices." Score: 100, 5 Stars.--Doody's Medical Reviews This
is the only comprehensive source of current, evidence-based guidelines for advanced practice nursing
management of the obstetric patient in an ambulatory setting. Encompassing preconception, prenatal, and
postpartum nursing care, it stresses the importance of recognizing pre-existing complications of
pregnancy and identifying obstetric complications. The book provides best practices for care of
uncomplicated pregnancies throughout the gestation period and covers preconception care, basic genetic
counseling, and outpatient postpartum care, as well as assessment and management of common postpartum
problems, health promotion, and lactation issues. It addresses medications that can be safely used during
pregnancy and antenatal surveillance recommendations. The book is written by nurse practitioners with
combined experience of more than 50 years of practice in womenís health and obstetrics. Written for NPs,
CNMs, and PAs, it provides a consistent, easy-to-access outline format that includes definition,
etiology, history, physical exam, lab exam, differential diagnosis, treatment, complications,
consultation/referral, and follow-up. Tables and diagrams further illustrate and reinforce the content,
and numerous websites and bibliographies offer sources for additional study. Key Features: Presents the
first comprehensive, up-to-date source of guidelines for preconception, prenatal, and postpartum nursing
care in ambulatory settings Formats guidelines clearly and consistently for easy access to clinical
information Provides key assessments including laboratory and ultrasound diagnostics Includes the latest
trends in preterm labor prevention, disaster planning, and HIV in pregnancy. Covers early parenting
issues and breastfeeding for success Provides guidelines for identifying complications and when to refer
for specialist care
The Psychoses of Menstruation and Childbearing Jan 25 2020 This book reviews the range of psychoses that
complicate the reproductive process, describing a range of interventions and preventive strategies.
Avoiding Common Obstetrics and Gynecology Errors Sep 25 2022 This pocket book succinctly describes 152
errors commonly made in obstetrics and gynecology in all clinical settings and gives practical, easy-toremember tips for avoiding these errors. Easy to read during a short rotation, the book identifies all
the key pitfalls in data gathering, interpretation, and clinical decision making. Each error is described
in a short, clinically relevant vignette, followed by a list of things that should always or never be
done in that context and tips on how to avoid or ameliorate problems. Coverage includes all areas in
obstetrics and gynecology that are tested on certification and recertification exams.
Obstetrics and Gynecology Jul 23 2022 Part of the highly regarded Diagnostic Medical Sonography series,
Susan Raatz Stephenson and Julia Dmitrieva’s Obstetrics and Gynecology, 5th Edition, thoroughly covers
the core content students need to master in today’s rigorous sonography programs. Careful, collaborative
editing ensures consistency across all three titles in this series: The Vascular System, Abdomen and
Superficial Structures, and Obstetrics and Gynecology, providing the right content at the right level for
both students and instructors.
The Johns Hopkins Manual of Gynecology and Obstetrics Jun 22 2022 The Johns Hopkins Manual of Gynecology
and Obstetrics, Fourth Edition is the perfect on-the-spot reference for clinicians who deal with
obstetric and gynecologic problems. Written by residents in obstetrics and gynecology at The Johns
Hopkins University, this popular manual covers virtually every clinical situation in obstetrics, highrisk obstetrics, gynecology, reproductive endocrinology, infertility, and gynecologic oncology. The easyto-use outline format—modeled after The Washington Manual® of Medical Therapeutics—helps busy clinicians
find information quickly. A list of frequently used drugs with dosages is included. This updated edition
includes the latest information on hormone therapies, birth control, and drugs. New chapters cover
dysmenorrhea, neurological disease in pregnancy, and psychiatric disease in pregnancy. Also, addresses
the CREOG Educational Objectives.
Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology Jul 11 2021 Case-based investigations, management, and treatment of
pediatric and adolescent gynecological conditions, based on up-to-date evidence.
Anatomic Basis of Tumor Surgery Dec 04 2020 Modern biological understanding is the basis for a
multimodality treatment of a tumor. 'Anatomic Basis of Tumor Surgery' is the only book that provides an

anatomic basis and description of tumor surgery based on an understanding of both the anatomy and biology
of tumor progression. It presents the regional anatomy to allow tailoring of the operation as demanded.
Current Practice in Obstetrics and Gynecology Endometriosis Aug 24 2022 Endometriosis is a
gynaecological condition where tissue similar to the lining of the womb, grows in other areas of the
body, most commonly on the ovaries. Part of the Current Practice in Obstetrics and Gynecology series,
this book discusses the recent advances and thinking in endometriosis. Beginning with an introduction to
the epidemiology and etiopathology of the disease, the following chapters describe the effects of
endometriosis on genetics and fertility, as well as surgical and non surgical treatment, adenomyosis,
recurrence and early pregnancy loss.
The People's Pharmacy Quick and Handy Home Remedies May 09 2021 This National Geographic guide to
healing foods and natural, herbal, home remedies is carefully researched by the authors and conveyed in
the same friendly and authoritative personality as in their popular call-in radio show. In the book,
organized as Q&As between the general public and the Graedons, they report how and why such treatments
work and also offer a dozen new recipes for food so good for you, it serves as preventive medicine. This
book contains as much information as a voluminous encyclopedia of home remedies, yet it's quick, easy,
inviting, and fun to read. Presented alphabetically by ailment and then, within each of those, by food or
remedy, the book offers the basics of three standard diets for health, weight control, and fitness, along
with a dozen new recipes for preparing food to match the diets. It includes a helpful index and crossreferencing system, making the book both a good shelf reference and an entertaining browse. This book
builds on the reputation of The People's Pharmacy and adds the extra value that comes from a partnership
with National Geographic.
Reproductive Genetics, An Issue of Obstetrics and Gynecology Clinics Oct 22 2019 This issue provides a
timely update for for the ob/gyn on genetics in reproductive medicine. Dr. Dugoff has created an issue
with the goals of providing the most currently clinical information on genetic screening and prenatal
genetics. Top authors have written reviews on the following topics: Genetic counseling overview for the
ob/gyn; Cell-free DNA screening for aneuploidy; Cell-free DNA screening for single gene disorders; The
use of microarray in prenatal diagnosis; Whole exome sequencing: Applications in prenatal diagnosis;
Screening for aneuploidy in multiple gestations: The challenges and available options; Expanded carrier
screening; Ethnicity-based carrier screening overview; Prenatal genetic diagnosis and prenatal genetic
screening; Ethical issues in prenatal genetics; Ultrasound findings and associated genetic syndromes;
Hereditary cancers in gynecology: and What physicians should know about genetic testing, screening and
risk reduction. Readers will come away with the knowledge they need to diagnose, treat, and manage
patients based on the most current evidence and data.
Textbook of Gynecologic Robotic Surgery Aug 20 2019 This book is not only a compilation of the knowledge
and experiences of the best robotic surgeons around the world, but it has also incorporated the recent
advances and updates in Gynaecological surgery. It is designed to provide a detailed guide to common
robotic Gynaecologic procedures for the purpose of helping novice surgeons in their transition to robotic
surgery and seasoned robotic surgeons to refine their surgical technique and expand their repertoire of
robotic procedures. The descriptive, step-by-step, text is complimented by figures, intraoperative
photographs and videos detailing the nuances of each procedure. Emphasis is placed on operative setup,
instrument and equipment needs and surgical techniques for both the primary surgeon as well as the
operative assistant. This volume will provide unique insights into robotic Gynaecologic surgery and
reduce the learning curve of accomplishing these increasingly popular procedures.
Danforth's Obstetrics and Gynecology Oct 02 2020 A core reference for residents and practitioners for
more than 40 years, this volume has been thoroughly revised and reorganized to provide complete,
authoritative coverage of the modern clinical practice of obstetrics and gynecology.
Advanced Gynecologic Endoscopy Apr 08 2021 The main purpose of this book is to address some important
issues related to gynecologic laparoscopy. Since the early breakthroughs by its pioneers, laparoscopic
gynecologic surgery has gained popularity due to developments in illumination and instrumentation that
led to the emergence of laparoscopy in the late 1980's as a credible diagnostic as well as therapeutic
intervention. This book is unique in that it will review common, useful information about certain
laparoscopic procedures, including technique and instruments, and then discuss common difficulties faced
during each operation. We also discuss the uncommon and occasionally even anecdotal cases and the safest
ways to deal with them. We are honored to have had a group of world experts in laparoscopic gynecologic
surgery valuably contribute to our book.
Treatment and Prognosis in Obstetrics & Gynecology Sep 20 2019 Comprehensive guide to obstetrics and
gynaecology for trainees. Covers numerous disorders, their diagnosis, management and new treatment
options.
Comprehensive Gynecology Sep 01 2020 With its trademark clear, concise writing style and evidence-based
focus, Comprehensive Gynecology, 8th Edition, remains your #1 choice for practical, in-depth coverage of
any women’s health issue you’re likely to encounter. It covers all key issues in gynecology, now fully
updated to include new information on topics such as laparoscopy and innovations in robotic surgery,
reversible contraception, and advancements in treating endometriosis. For residents, specialists, primary
care doctors, and other healthcare providers, Comprehensive Gynecology is an easy-to-access source of
trusted information for everyday practice. Includes helpful features such as key references and terms,
key points at the end of each chapter, summary boxes for quick reference, and new bolded text to
highlight the most important concepts. Features newly improved artwork; a more cohesive, easy-to-navigate
design throughout; and more clinical algorithms. Contains hundreds of illustrations and tables,
anatomical figures, radiographs, and photographs, as well as 20 videos that address topics such as Pap

smear techniques, hysteroscopic metroplasty, and endometriosis of the bladder. Brings you up to date with
the latest applications in diagnostic and interventional ultrasound, issues in infertility, the latest
research in menopause, and other essential aspects of today's practice.
Controversies in Obstetrics & Gynecology Dec 16 2021 This book is a concise guide to controversial
topics in obstetrics and gynaecology. Divided into two parts, the first section covers topics in
obstetrics including pre-eclampsia, hypertension in pregnancy and recurrent miscarriage, and the second
section discusses gynaecological issues such as pelvic organ prolapsed, PCOS and ovarian tumours. Each
chapter is presented with an overview of the topic, followed by in depth discussion on controversial
issues regarding its management and follow up. Each debate ends with a conclusion, recommendations and
extensive references. Key points Concise guide to controversial topics in obstetrics and gynaecology
Covers many topics within each specialty Each chapter presented with overview, debate and recommendations
Includes nearly 40 tables and illustrations
Guidelines for Nurse Practitioners in Gynecologic Settings Jan 17 2022 A 'one-stop' comprehensive guide
to women's health, updated with new evidence-based guidelines and timely topics The 11th edition of this
classic guide for management of common gynecological conditions by advanced practice nurses is updated
with cutting-edge topics, new evidence-based guidelines, and current patient teaching materials to
enhance excellence in clinical practice. It features a completely updated chapter on the well woman
annual exam including issues about the care of older women, and extensive revisions throughout the new
edition regarding contraceptive methods, CAMs, medical abortion, HIV-AIDs, HPV screening and vaccine
recommendations, and much more. Appendices containing abundant clinical resources and valuable patient
teaching information, and comprehensive bibliographies, are also extensively revised and rewritten.
Concise and well organized, this authoritative resource features an outline format that provides speedy
access to critical information across womenís age span. Guidelines reflect ìbest-practiceî standards of
care that are culled from literature on evidence-based practice and help to ensure improved patient
outcomes. Expert contributors include prominent specialists from all arenas of gynecological health.
Complete guidelines are presented in a template that includes definition, etiology, history, physical
exam, lab exam, differential diagnosis, treatment, complications, consultation/referral, and follow-up.
The guide addresses common gynecologic concerns including infections and sexually transmitted diseases,
navigating life transitions, and menopause and incontinence. It encompasses issues of weight management,
osteoporosis, smoking cessation, stress management, changes in sexuality, and health risks. New to the
11th Edition: Enhanced mental health chapter detailing the discontinuation of SSRI/SNRIs A bibliography
for each guideline including additional websites Revisions to guidelines for STDs, vaginitis and
vaginosis Guidelines for management of cytological abnormalities and cervical intraepithelial neoplasia
New information on hormone therapy, menopause, and osteoporosis Updated information on contraception
based on patientsí individual profiles and clinical data Revised information on natural family planning
from an expert NFP educator New data on long term effects of HRT New data on HPV, HIV treatment and
survival Expanded section on screening for updating of laboratory tests Additional data-based evidence on
over-the-counter remedies and non-prescription supplements New data on screenings for breast cancer New
Pap smear guidelines across the lifespan Physical assessment of pelvic floor integrity and dysfunction
Helpful techniques for difficult examinations Updated information on vulvar dermatology Information on
lesbian, bisexual, and transgender health concerns Key Features: Reflects best-practice standards of care
empirically demonstrated to improve patient outcomes Updated to include cutting-edge topics and new
evidence-based guidelines Presents guidelines in concise, consistent outline format to ensure quick and
easy access to clinical information Written by a highly respected and experienced team of authors
Provides valuable patient teaching information
Guidelines for Nurse Practitioners in Gynecologic Settings, Tenth Edition Jun 29 2020 Print+CourseSmart
What's Going on Down There? Dec 24 2019
A Critical Evaluation of Vitamin D Feb 24 2020
Color Atlas and Text of Obstetric and Gynecologic Dermatology Aug 12 2021 Correct diagnosis in
dermatology depends largely on the identification and interpretation of clinical signs. The book is
written by an international team of dermatologists, obstetricians and gynecologists and is the only
comprehensive obstetric and gynecologic dermatology atlas covering evaluation, diagnosis and management.
The obstetric content includes skin diseases and manifestations of systemic disease, which have an effect
on the reproductive system, and the impact of pregnancy on the skin. Normal physiologic changes in the
skin in pregnancy are also covered, along with the effects of vulvar viral disease and connective tissue
disease on pregnancy. The second half of the book is devoted to discussing the many facets of vulvar
dermatoses. The many updates and changes make the book accessible for the non-dermatologist reader.
Callen's Ultrasonography in Obstetrics and Gynecology E-Book Jul 31 2020 Get outstanding guidance from
the world's most trusted reference on OB/GYN ultrasound. Now brought to you by lead editor Dr. Mary
Norton, Callen’s Ultrasonography in Obstetrics and Gynecology has been completely and exhaustively
updated by a team of obstetric, gynecologic, and radiology experts to reflect the most recent advances in
the field. It addresses the shift in today's practice to a collaborative effort among radiologists,
perinatologists, and OB/GYNs, with new emphasis placed on genetics and clinical management. This musthave resource covers virtually all aspects of fetal, obstetric and gynecologic ultrasound — from the
common to the rare — in one essential clinical reference, allowing you to practice with absolute
confidence. Highly templated, full-color format allows you to locate information more quickly. Full-color
medical illustrations present key anatomic details in a clear manner. Thousands of digital-quality images
depict the complete range of normal and abnormal imaging presentations. Provides extensive updates of
text and images, including the latest in imaging, Doppler techniques, genetic testing, and clinical

management. Brand new chapters provide up-to-date, comprehensive coverage of topics relevant to current
practice: -First Trimester Fetal Anatomy -Obstetric Ultrasound and the Obese Patient -Evaluation of
Pelvic Pain in the Reproductive Age Patient -Gynecologic Ultrasound in the Pediatric and Adolescent
Patient -Ultrasound and Magnetic Resonance Imaging in Urogynecology -The Role of Ultrasound in
Gynecologic Interventions Highlights significant new genetic testing content, including correlation with
ultrasound evaluation of the fetus. Places increased emphasis on 3-dimensional imaging and correlative
imaging with magnetic resonance (MR). Features new practice guidelines for obstetric evaluation
(including first trimester assessment) and gynecologic management (including evaluation of the
endometrium and of ovarian masses). Features new information about fetal imaging guidelines from the
National Institute of Child Health and Human Development (NICHD). Provides expanded discussion of fetal,
obstetric, and gynecologic interventions with new emphasis on clinical use and application of ultrasound
imaging. Includes key and comprehensive reference data used for evaluation of fetal growth and other
specialized measurements.
Fertility, Pregnancy, and Childbirth: A Gynecologist Answers Your Most Important Questions Apr 27 2020
Previously published as part of WHAT'S UP DOWN THERE? Suppose you had a wise, warm, funny best friend—who
just happened to be a gynecologist. You're out with the girls for cocktails and the conversation turns to
sex, and then to girly parts. One by one, you start asking her all the questions you've secretly wondered
about—and discover that you have a lot in common. If you were to write those questions down, then you'd
have FERTILITY, PREGNANCY, AND CHILDBIRTH: A GYNOCOLOGIST ANSWERS YOUR MOST IMPORTANT QUESTIONS, a lifechanging little ebook that answers: - How late is too late to get pregnant? - Are there sex acts we
should acoid if we're trying to make a baby? Oral sex? Vibrators? Lubricant? Whipped cream? - Is it true
that sex can stimulate labor? Is so, will having sex make me deliver early? - Since I got pregnant, I'm
as horny as a teenage boy. What's the deal? - Is natural childbirth really worth it? I mean, I'm sure it
hurts like the dickens, so why would you do it? Is it really that much better for you and your baby? And
so much more! As outrageously funny as it is empowering, this book reveals how to love yourself and your
body—and will have you recommending it to every woman you know.
Clinical Gynecology Jun 10 2021 Written with the busy practice in mind, this book delivers clinically
focused, evidence-based gynecology guidance in a quick-reference format. It explores etiology, screening,
tests, diagnosis, and treatment for a full range of gynecologic health issues. The coverage includes the
full range of gynecologic malignancies, reproductive endocrinology and infertility, infectious diseases,
urogynecologic problems, gynecologic concerns in children and adolescents, and surgical interventions
including minimally invasive surgical procedures. Information is easy to find and absorb owing to the
extensive use of full-color diagrams, algorithms, and illustrations. The new edition has been expanded to
include aspects of gynecology important in international and resource-poor settings.
Gynecologic Radiation Therapy Jun 17 2019 Recent advances in the treatment of gynecologic malignancies
led to a new worldwide consensus to introduce image guidance to gynecologic radiation therapy,
particularly to brachytherapy. The book summarizes the changed practice of management: treatment planning
for cervical cancer, not modified for over 60 years, has been shifted to an image-based approach,
endometrial cancer management with an increase in the use of chemotherapy and vaginal brachytherapy, and
vaginal cancer therapy including image guidance and high-dose delivery with IMRT.
Gynecologic Care May 21 2022 Gynecologic Care provides comprehensive coverage for the essentials of
gynecologic management. It is one in a three book series which covers the breadth of the obstetrics and
gynecology specialty. The other books in the series are Obstetric Care and Office Care of Women.
Principles and Practice of Gynecologic Oncology Apr 20 2022 Today, multidisciplinary approaches to
treatment are at the heart of cancer care. They offer improved clinical outcomes, new possibilities in
patient quality of life, and enable the development of true innovation in individualized treatment. To
accurately reflect this modern day approach to cancer care, the content of the 6th edition of Principles
and Practice of Gynecologic Oncology was written entirely by surgeons, medical oncologists, radiation
oncologists, and pathologists. New to the editorial team, Dr. Andrew Berchuck has made significant
contributions to the understanding of the molecular pathogenesis of ovarian and endometrial cancer in the
book’s content. Every chapter of this book has been either completely rewritten or extensively updated to
ensure that everyone involved in treating women with gynecologic cancer will have the most comprehensive
and up-to-date information on the subject.
Handbook of Obstetric and Gynecologic Emergencies Jul 19 2019 Revised and updated for its Fourth
Edition, this practical, portable, and affordable handbook is designed for rapid reference in the office
or emergency room. It focuses on diagnosis and treatment of common emergencies in female patients and
features numerous treatment algorithms, bulleted lists, and tables, plus ample illustrations including
ultrasound. Coverage addresses all emergent conditions and non-emergent problems, such as sexually
transmitted diseases, that frequently present in emergency departments. This edition has been updated to
address current challenges such as complications arising from medical and surgical abortion, medical and
psychological problems arising from sexual assault and other gynecologic traumas, and emergent conditions
due to chemical-biological warfare.
Choosing Cesarean Nov 03 2020 Obstetrician and gynecologist Magnus Murphy, MD, and journalist/advocate
Pauline McDonagh Hull offer a compelling case for surgical delivery as a legitimate birth choice for
informed women. By offering a wealth of medical evidence from around the world and thoughtfully
countering the many objections detractors have lodged against it, the authors convincingly demonstrate
that a planned cesarean birth at thirty-nine- plus weeks is a safe and often preferred alternative to a
planned vaginal delivery. An indispensable guide for women, their families, and medical professionals.
Comprehensive Gynecology E-Book Oct 14 2021 The primary gynecology text for over 25 years, Comprehensive

Gynecology covers all of the key issues residents, specialists, primary care doctors, and other
healthcare providers encounter in everyday practice. This 7th edition has been fully updated to include a
wealth of new content, including current discussions of minimally invasive surgical approaches to
gynecologic care, infertility issues and treatments, effectively managing menopausal patients, and more.
Written in a clear, concise and evidence-based style, it offers the practical, in-depth coverage you need
to remain at the forefront of your field. Grasp key information quickly and easily through clear writing,
a clinical focus, and guidance on evidence-based techniques. Access state-of-the-art information on the
latest applications in diagnostic and interventional ultrasound and other essential aspects of today's
practice. Prepare for the challenges you may face with a legal chapter containing factual scenarios. New
videos, 20 in all, address topics such as Pap Smear Techniques; Hysteroscopic Metroplasty; Endometriosis
of the Bladder; and more. Explore important issues in infertility, such as egg freezing, cancer
treatment, and preimplantation genetic diagnosis. Understand the latest research in menopause, how to
effectively prescribe treatments, and the consideration of using hormones for prevention. A new chapter
dedicated to in vitro fertilization keeps you current with today's recent advances. Updated Preoperative
Care and Quality chapter represents the ongoing 'Enhanced Recovery after Surgery' care programs.
Gynecologic and Obstetric Surgery Nov 22 2019 Gynecologic and obstetric surgery is a craft that requires
sound knowledge and skills. The specifics of each individual case must be understood to enable the best
surgical management approach and to minimize complications. This resource book offers insightful
management options to many of the challenges a gynecologic or obstetric surgeon may face before, during
and after an operation. Divided into two sections, the book first covers general preoperative,
intraoperative and postoperative challenges and, second, specific surgical procedures. It provides advice
on both general gynecologic and obstetric operations, as well as subspecialist areas such as reproductive
surgery, urogynecology and gynecologic oncology. The chapters are concise, beginning with illustrative
case histories followed by background, management options, and any preventative approaches. Designed to
guide the surgeon to safe practice throughout all stages, they offer practical and step-by-step help.
Maternal & Child Health Nursing Nov 15 2021 Growing research shows that many children from immigrant and
refugee families are not doing well in school, due in part to linguistic and cultural disadvantages.
Teaching dual-language learners requires cultural sensitivity, an understanding of language acquisition,
and intentional teaching strategies. Combining research and techniques, this resource helps early
childhood educators support dual-language learners as they develop the skills necessary for school
readiness and success.
Infectious Diseases in Obstetrics and Gynecology Oct 26 2022 Now in its sixth edition, Infectious
Diseases in Obstetrics and Gynecology remains the only book to comprehensively cover infectious diseases
in both obstetrics and general gynecology. Distilling complex clinical problems into an easy to use
format, this text is divided in four unique sections, and some of these topics include:
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